KIA ORA KI TE PAI O TE KĀRETI O ONSLOW POSITIVES AT ONSLOW

NEWSLETTER 28 MARCH

Our vision is for every ākonga (student) to come as they are to Onslow College, to grow as a whole person (academically, socially, artistically, culturally, sports wise) and to thrive in their future. This fortnightly newsletter celebrates the many kinds of successes across our school. It also highlights how our values - whānau, whakapapa, whenua, diversity and com-

Term 1 Reflection

The term break is nearly here, now is a good chance to reflect and look back at all the mahi shown by students, staff and the wider school community. Listed below are some of the activities that have occurred since the beginning of February—to show an example of what happens both on and off site for our kura.

Peer Support

Sailability

WelTec Courses

MOJO Barista Courses

Work Experience

Mountain Biking

Rowing

Camps

Tramps /Bushwalks

Tennis

Rogaine

Mahi Pakihi Day

Zealandia Trip

Censor for a Day—Media Trip

And this week we wish all our students involved with Summer Tournament or the Production all the very best. Safe Holidays



Monday 27 March saw the International Team take 37 international students to

Kaitoke Outdoor Centre for the annual overnight outdoor camp.

The students participated in archery, kayaking and high swing. A game of volleyball was played on arrival.

The first day finished with a camp fire and we celebrated a German student's birthday with some yummy homemade cakes and toasted marshmallows!





Year 9 Camp

In the first week of March, Year 9 Students along with Year 13 Peer Supporters spent a couple of days at El Rancho, Waikanae for their Camp. It was a successful camp where new skills were applied and everyone got the chance to try something new.









